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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Thursday 7th March 2024. As part of 
World Book Day every primary school child will receive a World Book Day Book Token. These 
are redeemable in all major bookstores. The children can exchange their token for a World Book 
Day book; just look out for the special stickers. Your child will receive their book token from 
school, please put it to good use!  
 
School will be holding a book fair for your children to buy some exciting new books from 
Thursday 7th – Thursday 14th March 2024. We welcome families to spend a few minutes 
looking through the book fair, you will be sure to find many books that are suited to your child. 
Book fair will be open from 3.00pm to 3.30pm each afternoon, and during our Parents’ 
Evenings. I am sure you will agree that reading is of great importance and we really do 
appreciate all of your support. In return for your book purchases, school will receive free books 
for your children to read. Every book you buy earns commission for our school. We look forward 
to seeing you there. Don’t forget you can use your special World Book Day Token to 
redeem £1 off any book at our Book Fair. 
 
As part of our celebration of World Book Day we have a visit from published author James 
Harris. He will lead a whole school assembly and workshops throughout the day. There is also 
an opportunity to have a book signing if anyone is lucky enough to own one of his books. 
 
As a celebration of World Book Day, the children may come into school on Thursday 7th 
March dressed in their pyjamas; this should be great fun! Could all children please bring 
in their favourite book to share during the day? 
 
We will also be running a Reading Competition over the two weeks running up to Book Fair. 
The children simply need to record when and what they have read and return this to school to 
be in with a chance of winning a special prize. Look out for our ‘I am a reader’ Reading 
Competition Form which the children will bring home over half term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Walker 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


